
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

22 May 2020 

 

Manager Corporate Planning and Community Development 
Strategic Planning and Policy 
Far North District Council 
 

Attention:  Sheryl Gavin via email Sheryl.Gavin @fndc.govt.nz                          

 

Dear Sheryl 

Re Land Transfer Request 

This letter is a request by Heritage New Zealand Pouhere Taonga (HNZPT) for the transfer of 

land that adjoins HNZPT land in the Kerikeri Basin. 

The transfer request is for the area of roading, located in front of HNZPT’s property, that 

was made redundant due to the removal of the one-lane vehicle bridge.  The land sits 

between HNZPT owned land and the Kerikeri Basin being in front of Kemp House and runs 

through to the Stone Store building. 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 027 4515396. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sherry Reynolds 
Director Northern Region 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


